Do you provide physical, financial, and/or emotional support to a friend or family member living with dementia?

Help us understand your dementia caregiving style and how it impacts your well-being by participating in the **STYLE Measure** study! We're doing a research study to develop the first assessment of caregiving styles which may be used by clinicians, service providers, and caregivers themselves, in aims of increasing understanding of the different cognitive-behavioral styles that these caregivers employ.

You may be eligible to participate if you are:

- An adult family member or friend of a person with a doctor's diagnosis of dementia
- Providing emotional, physical, and/or financial support to the person living with dementia
- Unpaid for your care role

Volunteers will be asked to participate in a web survey or phone interview (participant choice; approximately 75 minutes long) and shorter follow-up survey 24 hours later (approximately 20 minutes long). Clear, simple instructions provided! Participants will receive a \$30 gift card stipend for their participation in the initial survey, and an additional \$10 for the follow-up survey.

For more information, please contact: Sophia Tsuker Sophia.tsuker@wayne.edu